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Students participating in Boston School’s after-school
activities showed off their talents at the Nelson County
School Board meeting Tuesday. Pictured are, from left,
eighth-grader Clayton Carter, archery, fourth-grade trum-
peter Riley Downing, fifth-grade flautist Sierra Meza, and
eighth-grader Hunter Broaddus, archery.
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Since more than 100
teachers, administrators and
staff gathered last June, they
have been hard at work
developing plans to improve
the Nelson County School
District in seven key areas.

Some ideas presented to
the Nelson County School
Board Tuesday are short-
term or have already been
implemented; others are
more long-term. But all
were the result of monthly
brainstorming meetings in
the areas of celebration,
communications, culture,
efficiency, professional
excellence, staff develop-
ment and technology,
Superintendent Anthony Orr
explained. 

“We do have a Facebook
presence for a number of our
offices and a number of our
schools. Our websites have
been revised tremendously
and they look much better,”
Orr said, enumerating what
has been accomplished so
far. “Data warehousing is
going to make a lot of infor-
mation more accessible to
our principals and our staff.
… A lot of work that we’re
doing is moving away from
computer-based processing
to cloud-based processing.”

New Haven School
instructional coach Dana
Hines recommended reviv-
ing a “Your Nelson County
Schools” communication
through the newspaper on
behalf of the “Celebration”
group, while Penny Bradley
of Nelson County High
School suggested imple-
menting a 24-hour response
policy for all communica-
tions and requiring teachers
to contact parents about Ds
or Fs.

A survey of 91 district
staff conducted by the
“Culture” group revealed
four strengths of the district:
the majority belief that all
students can learn, valuing
student achievement, safe
schools and clearly defined
goals. Three primary weak-
nesses were that schools are
not perceived as working
together, a disparity between
classroom and curricular
needs, and the fact that stu-
dents’ home life directly
affects their success at
school. Teachers can’t help a
student’s home life but they
can focus on equity at
school, Dr. Sheri McGuffin
of NCHS said. 

The “Efficiency” group
recommended rewarding
employees for cost-saving
ideas, finalizing a trans-
portation budget and
improving technology. 

The “Professional
Excellence” group suggest-
ed training staff on a yearly
basis, particularly about
changes within the district.

A summer professional
development institute where
teachers can choose the
areas in which they would
like to be trained will take
place this summer, a result
of the “Staff Development”
group’s recommendation. 

District Technology
Coordinator Jeff Clements
suggested putting technolo-
gy replacement on a five-
year instead of seven-year
rotation so students will be
trained on the technology
they will use in the work-
place. He also suggested
implementing a “Bring Your
Own Device” policy at the
middle school level (it was
implemented at NCHS this
year) and allowing teachers
more openness and control
over what websites students
can view. 

The next step will be to
prioritize these goals, Orr
said. 

Instructional 
coaches 

Four instructional coach-
es from throughout the dis-
trict explained their work to
the board. The focus has
been to integrate learning
into teachers’ daily activi-
ties, Bloomfield Middle

instructional coach Margaret
Wheeler said. 

Still, the process looks
different at each school,
Clara Fulkerson of Cox’s
Creek Elementary added. 

New teacher orientations
and reviewing lesson plans
with teachers is a big part of
their job, as is preparing
teachers for the new state
assessment, Cindy Phelps of
Boston School said. 

“As we conduct walk-
throughs in our buildings we
provide teachers with feed-
back during those times,”
she added. 

“We review and train
teachers on instructional
software,” said Evelyn
Mayer of NCHS, adding that
coaches co-teach and train
teachers in instructional
standards. 

Orr said he has encour-

aged a more proactive
approach to instructional
coaching. 

“What we wanted to see
happen was these ladies
have an opportunity to not
just sit back and wait to be
approached and asked about
research and better ways of
doing things, but to really
put these folks in the posi-
tion to be coaching teach-
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SALE GOOD THRU SAT., APRIL 28, 2012 - WE ACCEPT FEDERAL FOOD STAMPS

SAVE .70¢
PER LB.

SAVE 60¢
PER LB.

FAMILY
PAK!

TOP QUALITY
MEATS...

FOR LESS!

FISCHER’S JUMBO

BOLOGNA … … … … … … … … $1.89 LB

PURDUE “OVEN ROASTED”

TURKEY BREAST … … … … … … $3.99 LB

KENTUCKY SPECIAL RESERVE

SMOKED HAM … … … … … … … $3.59 LB

WILLIAM FISCHER

DIXIE LOAF… … … … … … … … $2.99 LB

PIERCE

CHICKEN SALAD … … … … … … $3.89 LB

OLD BLOOMFIELD PIKE, BARDSTOWN
MONDAY THRU SATURDAY 8 AM - 8 PM

502-348-3668 / 502-348-1189

SAVE $1
PER LB.

BOONE’S
‘PICK 5’

OVER 80 ITEMS
TO CHOOSE FROM!

$19.99
ROLL

SLICED &
PACKAGED

FREE!

NELSON COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Teachers, staff pitch ideas for district’s future 

See SCHOOL, page A4


